On July 19, 2005, Dr. Richmond requested the following information regarding agenda item CLS3 - The Florida Educational Equity Act 2004-2005 Annual Update:

Request:     I cannot open the report, please send it to me.

Response:  A hard copy of the report has been forwarded to the Board Office.

Request:     Also, please summarize the Gender equity part.

 Response: The gender equity part provides assurances that the School District is in compliance with Title IX which deals with equity in athletics for boys and girls. According to the District review, the District does comply with Title IX in the required areas of accommodations, equipment and supplies, schedules, travel, coaching, facilities, promotion, support services, and dining. 
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